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Anita Godin; Allen Eimerman; Tom Marshall
Subject: Lincoln High Newsletter - 9/2/04
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2004 8:46:29 PM

Linecln {}5//% Newstetter
%Ml’{}% % then! %A gﬂ now,

E-mail address changes:

Xia and | have moved back to Colorado and will no longer be able to receive mail sent to
Center@hzcnc.com or loccxz@mail.hz.jz.cn. Our new address is johndroste2@msn.com. You also can
reach John at jdroste777@yahoo.com or Xia at Chong778@yahoo.com.

Thank you, Xia and John Droste (65)

Ed note: Found this pic of John & Xia on the net.

A new foster mother and her foster child meet with Chinese Children's Charities Projects Director Xia (on
left, feeding baby) and CCC volunteer John Droste (holding another child soon to join her foster
family). A yearly sponsorship, donated by an individual or a group, is necessary for a child to be placed
with a family.

Photo courtesy of: http://www.fulingfriends.org/fosterfamilies2.htm

More Class of 64 Reunion Photos from Barb Thalacker!
Names provided by Pat Barton.

left to right...........
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Wendy Davis Weiss, Diane Lindgren (correct spelling) Hartman, Mary Ann Steinerson Solie, Elaine Rued
Dix, Sheri Schneider Dhein, Diane Erickson Butler, Judy Jackson, Sally Plummer Fisher.

I'
Barb Thalacker, Candy Caylor, Suzanne Holy Garver, Diane Lingren Hartman, Louise Anderson
Brainard, Wendy Davis Weiss.

Hi Kent,

We're in Wisconsin again, this time for a family wedding. We made it home safely with the boat. Looking
forward to getting it out when these vacations are over. We still have at least three months of boating

after August, you know.

2]
In keeping with the area restaurant review theme, | thought I'd add my two cents worth. We were in
Minocqua on Monday and Tuesday, and ate at the micro-brewery on the lake across from the
Americalnn. Not worth it. The food wasn't that great and the waitress couldn't figure out how to give us
spearate checks. Then we had breakfast at the Island Cafe downtown - great omlettes and strong coffee,
and a great, wise-cracking waitress.

Wednesday night we went to the Sky Club with Harris (LHS '62) and Nancy (Sobata, AHS '63) Timm for
the buffet. Outstanding food, great variety, excellent salad, and a great value at $7.99. | don't know if
they do that every night or just Wednesdays, but it's definitely worth the money to find out and go there
often.

We stopped to see Jack and Jean Gilbertson afterwards. | haven't seen Jack for probably 35 years! He
lived a couple of blocks behind me on Peach Street when | lived at home on Chestnut Street. He had a
speed shop in his basement and it was the only place we could get D-A Speed Sport engine oil in Rapids
in those days. Jack had a primered '51 Chevy 2-door hardtop with '55 tail lights. It never got finished, as
many of our cars in those days. He said it's still around town and still not finished. That may be the

longest running project in the history of hot rodding.

Jack has finished some cars since then. We had a tour of his garage (shop) and saw the '32 Ford
chopped coupe that is finished, and the '55 Chevy convert he's restoring. Ask him about that Studebaker
V-8 in the coupe. First class work. Jack also told me the Creepers Car Club has been revived and is
going strong again. Although | was in the Untouchables in those days, | wish | was around here to get
involved in the hobby again. It was a great trip down memory lane.

Anyway, that's my Wisconsin update. Thanks for the great work you do on the newsletter,

Bill Hartley '63 & Shirley (Black) Hartley '64 - toyguy5538@aol.com

Editor's note!

Be careful about opening e-mail with attachments! Some of the latest viruses seem to come from me
or from someone you know! Be assured that they are not from me! The "virus" borrows an e-mail
address from someone's infected address book and creates an e-mail with the virus attachment and
sends it along! Be sure to have an up to date anti-virus program installed in your computer to catch these
nasty little things! | never send the Newsletter with "attachments”! The pics are always imbedded in
the text to avoid this problem!
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We had lunch with Tom and Susan Hornig in McFarland/Madison. Tom and | were neighbors (right next
door) and classmates (LHS 65) in Wisconsin Rapids. We had a nice visit at their home on Lake
Waubesa.

Susan (Rice) Hammel rohammel@usmo.com

Tom and Sue (Luehrs - LHS 67) Hornig, Sue and Ron Hammel

Around Wisconsin Rapids in 1921! The city directory! Look up your

"ancestors"!
Gary Plath (64) recommended it!

http://www.scls.lib.wi.us/mcm/directories/1921.html
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